
Letter of thanks from Ian and Sue Jackson, Eastbourne
May 28th 2025

Dear Believers at York Street 
Warm and renewed greetings in the Lord’s name.

It was so good to be able to be with you at the Saturday-night meeting and to renew fellowship with old friends. We cherish every remembrance of all the fellowship that we have enjoyed over the years with the assembly meeting in York Street and pray that the Lord will truly bless you all.

You kindly remitted three hundred pounds to our bank account. This was most generous and Sue and I thank you for it. We receive it as from the Lord and trust that He will amply recompense you all for the sacrifice in His name that made this possible.

We trust that the summer work will be fruitful not only in souls being saved but in young people being baptised and entering assembly fellowship. We will be lifting up this work in our prayers.

In our Saviour’s name,
Ian

